
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Houssaynatou,  
 
Thank you so much for reaching out to Hope for Ghana about a memorial project in 
Ghana in memory of your mother. Your $5000 donation will be used towards our Mobile 
Medical Outreach initiative.  
 
Hope for Ghana intends to purchase vital medical supplies, screening tools and 
medications that will be used for the outreach programs. And your donation will allow us 
to purchase a Ghana “tricycle” that will be used for desperately needed mobile medical 
outreach to villages presently without access to health care.  
 
This “poor man’s version” of a mobile medical van is an amazing way for medical 
outreach teams to reach the most remote Ghanaian communities that are in dire need of 
medical care. Medical screenings, health education and counseling, and mass vaccination 
initiatives are just the beginning of what is possible. Serving also as an ambulance, this 
simple vehicle will save countless lives and change healthcare in Ghana. 
  
Hope for Ghana is thrilled to collaborate with a dear friend and fine young family 
medicine doctor, Dr. Joel Duah, who brings his passion, understanding of community 
health, and tireless commitment to taking care of the most deprived communities.  He 
will be in charge of all outreach activities in addition to ensuring the safety and 
maintenance of the tricycle. He practices medicine in the Bono East Region of Ghana, 
where your donated vehicle will serve the many Zongo Muslim communities. 
  
Houssaynatou, Hope for Ghana is excited to begin work on this project immediately. Your 
generous donation will change healthcare access in Ghanaian villages forever. Thank you 
for your immense generosity. 
 
Steve Greene, MD 
President 
 
 
 

 


